
 

 

 

St Catherine of Siena Catholic Primary School  

Cranham Avenue, Lowton, WA3 2PQ 

Phone: 01942 671528 

Head Teacher:  Mrs S Leck  

 

 

Dear Applicant,  

Thank you for replying to our advertisement for the position of Deputy Headteacher at St Catherine 

of Siena Catholic Primary School.  The Headteacher and Governors of St Catherine’s are looking to 

appoint a creative and highly motivated Deputy Headteacher who will enhance the life of our 

successful and warm hearted school.  

We are an inclusive, high performing, one form entry school full of children who love to learn. We 

are committed to ensuring all children achieve excellence, enjoy their time at school and develop 

into confident, resilient and independent learners.  

We are a good school with high aspirations to develop further. We have a shared vision, reinforced 

through our mission statement.  

“St Catherines is a community in which all members can grow in the knowledge and love of God, 

themselves and the world in which they live. “ 

Our RE inspection highlighted that the values and ethos of the school are “visibly reflected in the 

exemplary attitudes and relationships between all members of the school community. Ofsted 

recognised the high expectations of the leadership team and consistent pupil achievement. “ 

If you are hardworking, looking to further develop your leadership potential and have the drive to 

support the school on its continued journey to excellence, then we very much look forward to 

hearing from you.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Christine Henshall  

Chair of Governors  

 

 


